
Please do not pass this bill. This is a sneaky way to get private citizens to give away freedom. Private schools operate differently 
than public schools for a reason (many reasons in fact). Some of us choose not to send our kids to public schools because we do 
not agree with or like how they are run or the influences they are under.
We, as parents, want our kids to be able to be active and participate in activities with other kids without having their whole education 
being dictated by the Oregon Board of Education. I'm also not sure why wanting to play in sports means the rest of the kids' 
education needs to be dictated by this governing body... No thank you.
Please leave us with choices so that this one group does not end up with a monopoly of control over how other people's kids are 
educated. 


